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The pbgc has had all unions 5500 forms for months. Why would they not list an order in which each unions turn is
up specifically. I’'m sure you could easily put together a first up to last up list instead of us wondering when our
help may be coming. The numbers on the 5500 shouldn’t lie.... Seems it should be simple. My union is in critical
and declining as of 2020.... Yet I have know idea when we may get help.

Sent from my iPhone



